Scheduled water outage for Feb. 29
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A scheduled water outage that will affect parts of Aztec Avenue, Highway 66, and Churchrock
Street will take place on Feb. 29 from 9 am to 4 pm.

The outage will affect City of Gallup Water customers in the following areas:

- 3000 block of Churchrock Street
- 3300 E. Aztec Ave.
- 3400 E. Hwy. 66

The city's water department will be repairing a water leak in the area and will need to shut off
the water in order to do their work safely.

Surrounding areas may experience low water pressure.

For any questions, call Utility Dispatch at (505) 863-1200 or the after-hours dispatchi 83
3-863-1212.




